
Metformin ER - Viona 

 

Viona announced a consumer level recall of twenty-three lots of metformin 750 mg 

tablets due to the detection of N-nitrosodimethylamine (NDMA) levels above the 

acceptable daily intake limit in one lot. 

Product Metformin ER 

Manufacturer Viona 

Recall identification date 01/07/2022 

Affected NDCs 72578-036-01 

Consumers should contact their physician or healthcare provider if they have 
experienced any problems that may be related to taking or using this product. 

 


